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Donna Conkling

From: Todd Emmerman <toddemmerman65@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 8:39 PM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department
Subject: Rippy Philipps 

CAUTION: External sender. 

The Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways would be an appropriate place 
and way to acknowledge the decades of positive and tireless service Rippy has given 
to the Community. Please consider this request. Thank you.  

 
 

Sent from my iPhone 


